Brackbill, Robert

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Mr. Brackbill

Karla Owens [bloomfielddevelopmentcorp@verizon.net]
Wednesday, April 04, 2012-12:53 PM

Brackbill, Robert

West Penn/Highmark Public Hearings

I have registered to speak at the April 17, 2012 hearing in Pittsburgh regarding the proposed Highmark/West Penn

affiliation.

My comments will be on the economic impact this affiliation will have in the community of Bloomfield, the location of

West Penn Hospital.
Thank you

Sincerely -
Karla Owens

Karla Owens, Executive Director
Bloomfield Development Corporation
412.681.8800-office

. 412.401.3750-cell
karla@bloomfieldnow.com
www.bloomfieldnow.com
www.facebook.com/bloomfieldnow
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